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Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Lorraine Hunt 
Office of Management and Budget, NEOB 
Room 10202, 725 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20503 

 
 
Dear Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Hunt: 
 
It is my understanding that the OMB Draft Guidelines for the Conduct of 
Regulatory Analysis and the Format of Accounting Statements proposes that 
 
1) The value of my life will be devalued by 40% effective immediately, 
 
2) And then devalued by an additional 33% nine years from now, when I turn 
70. 
 
How dare you! 
 
This White House ploy shows that it thinks more about protecting business 
and industry than it does about protecting the health and safety of people. 
 
I was never an activist before, but the Bush positions of 
pseudo-patriotism, secrecy, and pro-business anti-environmentalism  have 
changed all that. 
 
I'm mad. And now I'm energized as well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
James McBride 
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